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 ARLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS Item C-1-c 

School Board Committee of the Whole on Elementary Capacity 
 
The Arlington School Board convened on Friday, January 22, 2021 at 4:35 PM at the Syphax 
Education Center, 2110 Washington Blvd., Arlington, VA.  
 
Present were: 
Monique O’Grady, Chair 
Barbara Kanninen, Vice Chair 
Cristina Diaz-Torres, Member  
Reid Goldstein, Member  
David Priddy, Member  
 
Also present were: 
Dr. Francisco Durán, Superintendent 
Lisa Stengle, Executive Director, Planning and Evaluation 
Brian Stockton, Chief of Staff 
 
Ms. O’Grady called the meeting to order at 6:32 PM. 
 
Board discussed possible adjustments to consider at some elementary schools to help balance 
enrollment for the 2021-22 school year. This discussion included possible implementation of a 
pilot program to allow Abingdon Elementary School students to transfer to Dr. Charles R. Drew 
Elementary School to help address the enrollment imbalance. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:08 PM. 
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